
COASTAL QUILTER'S GUILD
General Meeting April 8, 1998

The meeting was called to order at the Samarkand Community Center at 7:00 P.M. by Norah
McMeeking.
Show and Tell was the first order of business.

It was announced that due to the silent auction there were no library books available, but returns
could be made.

Norah McMeeking reviewed the rules for the silent auction.

PROGRAM - in the absence of Ellen Richardson, Diane Eardley reported on the May program
with Julia Zgliniec. Julia will be available at Blue Island Quilts for appraisals prior to our
meeting. Call for appointments.

WORKSHOP - Carol Meyer described the workshop Julia will be giving in May.
Carol Barringer invited all to the Community Quilt workshop on April 9. Quilts will be donated
to Bethel House which is affiliated with the Rescue Mission.

SHOW REPORT - Diane Eardley spoke bf items that might be made for the boutique and
invited all to the next meeting on April 15.

BLOCK of the MONTH - Karin Cooper conducted the drawing which was won by Melody
Bolay. Melody graciously passed and the house blocks were won by Deena Winkeler..

The official meeting was adjourned for a successful silent auction.

Respectfully submitted,

Betty Kelley


